PORT OF LONGVIEW
PROJECT NAME: 2022 PORT WIDE PAVING
PROJECT NUMBER: PW-22-027

Notice is hereby given that proposals for the Port of Longview 2022 Port Wide Paving will be received by the Port of Longview until 10:00 a.m., June 23, 2022.  The complete solicitation is available to view and download on the Port’s website at http://www.portoflongview.com/Bids.aspx.  

PUBLISHED: June 9, 2022
DAILY NEWS
PORT OF LONGVIEW WEBSITE
OFFICE OF MINORITY AND WOMEN’S BUSINESS ENTERPRISES (OMWBE)


